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27th November 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Rag Bags 
The 'Rag Bag' recycling scheme was developed to provide regular fundraising for schools in the UK. 
On Tuesday 5th December, we have organised a ‘Rag Bag’ uplift. We are given funds for each kg of ‘rags’ we 
collect.  
 
Rag Bags will accept the following items: 

•  Wearable Clothing 
•  Paired Shoes 
•  Handbags 
•  Belts 

 

Rag Bags cannot accept the following items: 

• Workwear 
• Uniforms (including School Uniforms) 
• Wet/Soiled Clothes 
• Curtains 
• Towels 
• Duvets or Duvet Covers 
• Pillows or Pillowcases 
• Blankets 
• Tablecloths 
• Linens 
• Cushions 
• Carpets 
• Suitcases 
• Books 
• Bric a Brac 
• Clothes Hangers 
• Electricals 

 
If you have any items on the green list, please bring them into school on Monday 4th December only – we cannot 
store items before then. Thank you! 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 

 
Gail Canning 
Headteacher 



 

 

 


